
Getting things done – Osborne Place
and Magdalen Yard Road #dundeewestend

I  have  had  numerous  complaints  about  the  extent  of  mushy,  wet  leaves
around Magdalen Yard Road and Osborne Place and some blocked road drains.

I had reported this to both the environment team in relation to the leaves
and the Roads Maintenance Partnership in relation to the drains – and have
also raised similar issues at other locations :
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